
Oakdale Grade School Newsletter 

October 27, 2017 

Halloween Parties are Tuesday, October 31st.  The 

costume parade starts at 12:30 parties following.  

Please do not wear your costume to school.  We will 

be getting out at 2:00. 

The OCEA is having a gun raffle again this year.  Each 

family is asked to sell 10 tickets.  If you need more 

tickets please contact the school.  Please return any 

unsold tickets. 

Trick or Treating will be on Tuesday, October 31 for 

Oakdale from 5-8 pm. 

The OCEA will have their Chili and Chicken noodle 

soup dinner on Nov. 3rd from 4-7:30 pm.  Carryout will 

be available.  

 The OCEA is having their Chili/Chicken noodle soup 

dinner on Friday, Nov. 3rd.  Each classroom is asked to 

donate an item. 

Kindergarten – icing for cakes 

1st and 2nd – cake mix 

3rd and 4th – chili beans 

5th and 6th – shredded cheese 

7th and 8th – crackers 

Any donations for desserts are appreciated! 

Upcoming Events: 

Red Ribbon week is 

October 30-November 3.  

Each day students can 

dress up as follows: 

Monday – PROUD TO BE 

DRUG FREE - wear red 

from head to toe 

Tuesday – SAY “BOO” TO 

DRUGS – wear orange and 

black 

Wednesday – PUT DRUGS 

TO SLEEP – wear your 

pajamas 

Thursday – TEAM UP 

AGAINST DRUGS – wear 

your favorite team jersey 

or hat 

Friday – I HAVE THE 

POWER TO BE DRUG 

FREE – dress up as your 

favorite superhero 

 

Oct. 31-Halloween 

parties 

2:00 dismissal 

 

 

 

 


